
! ! ! ! ! ! ! February 8, 2013

Acting Deputy Assistant Secretary
Eileen Sobeck
Office of Insular Affairs
Department of the Interior 
1849 C Street, NW
Washington, DC  20240

Dear Secretary Sobeck,

On behalf of Guam Governor Eddie Calvo, our Guam team is excited to be a part of the 
upcoming Interagency Group on Insular Areas (IGIA) event slated to take place Tuesday 
morning February 26th, 2013 at the Department of Interior from 9:00am through 12:30pm.  
Governor Calvo along with the Guam EPA Administrator Mr. Eric Palacios plan to attend.

The topics that Guam Governor Calvo are most interested in talking about include 
securing parole authority on the China Visa Waiver Program, Compact-Impact related funding 
challenges, Earned Income Tax Credit challenges, health care exchange related topics, waste-
water and infrastructure challenges as well as other economic related topics that could help our 
island grow its economy.  

I look forward to answering any questions that you may have.  I also look forward to 
meeting you sometime in the near future.  Thank you.

  

! ! ! ! ! ! ! Sincerely,

! ! ! ! ! ! ! Jesse Rick Perez
! ! ! ! ! ! ! Washington, D.C. Director
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